
Show and Sell your Artwork at Gold Light Studios Gallery
The New Year brings an exciting time for Gold Light Studios and Gallery.

The Gallery will be open on a regular schedule.

This is a great place for all of us to show and sell our beautiful finished pieces. That includes all of the lovely Bargue plates we have been diligently working to perfect. 

But, we need your help.   Anyone interested in exhibiting their artwork should submit it by January 15, 12013.  Artwork accepted will be displayed on the new gallery’s wall for at least 3 months.

If you are accepted you will need to gallery sit for a few hours a month. 

Remember many volunteers make light work.

Our goal is to have the studio open three days a week, four hours a day.

Friday     12am – 5 pm

Saturday 11 am - 3 pm

Sunday.  11 am - 3 pm

We can make this happen if everyone helps.

Even if you do not have any finished work to submit there are advantages to gallery sitting.   

You will learn what it takes to run a professional gallery. Any of your work sold will be split 50/50 between you and the gallery. Plus, any art of someone else’s sold by you will be rewarded with a 5% commission on the value of the piece. 

And you won’t be bored while gallery sitting!  You can work on your own drawing or painting. This will move you forward and bring attention to what you are working on. Patrons love to see an artist at work.

Sign up now for your time to sit. And don’t forget to submit your beautiful artwork.

Email me Ldfkennedy@gmail.com with any questions.

Thank you so much in advance,

Lisa Kennedy

Gold Light Studio and Gallery

Coordinator 


